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Fiscal Note Required by NDCC 28-32-08.2 Relative to the adoption of: 

 
1. Revise N.D. Admin. Code Chapter 61-02-01 Pharmacy Permits to add a Class L permit for 

automated dispensing devices in Nursing Homes. 
a. This rule will have no fiscal impact on the Board of Pharmacy or the State of North 

Dakota 
2. Create two new sections to N.D. Admin. Code Chapter 61-02-01 to add a Continuous Quality 

Improvement and Policy and Procedure Requirement for retail pharmacies. 
a. This rule will have no fiscal impact on the Board of Pharmacy or the State of North 

Dakota, as compliance will be part of our regular inspections of pharmacies. 
3. Revise N.D. Admin. Code Article 61-11 to list the fees required by Senate Bill 2342, adopted in 

the 2013 legislative session. 
a. This rule is expected to increase revenue for the board of Pharmacy by $171,600 per 

year beginning July 1, 2014, which will be used to operate the Prescription Drug 
Monitoring Program and other board functions including a Controlled Substance take 
back program. The programing has already been done and cost approximately $4000. 

4. Revise N.D. Admin. Code Chapter 61-04-02 Physician Exemption to expand the exemption. 
a. This rule will have no fiscal impact on the Board of Pharmacy or the State of North 

Dakota 
5. Revise N.D. Admin. Code Chapter 61-04-08 Limited Prescriptive Practices to clarify the 

signature requirements and form. 
a. This rule will have no fiscal impact on the Board of Pharmacy or the State of North 

Dakota 
6. Revise N.D. Admin. Code Chapter 61-08-01-08 to require inspection or accreditation of out-of-

state pharmacies. 
a. This rule will have little fiscal impact on the Board of Pharmacy or the State of North 

Dakota as the pharmacy applying for licensure will pay the costs of the inspections, 
although we may lose 20 to 30 licensees at $175 each ($3500 to $5250) annually. 

Revise N.D. Admin. Code Chapter 61-12 Prescription Drug Monitoring Program to designate the 
submission standard for data submitted by dispensers and requires accessing the program in certain 

circumstances by pharmacies. 
a. This rule will have no fiscal impact on the Board of Pharmacy or the State of North 

Dakota. 
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